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2024 – 133 

 

IAM/DISTRICT 142 STANDS READY TO SUPPORT MEMBERS IMPACTED  

BY THE OKLAHOMA TORNADOES 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

A series of devastating tornadoes tore through communities across Oklahoma Saturday through Monday, leaving a trail of destruction 

in their wake. Homes were leveled, neighborhoods were uprooted, and countless families are now faced with the challenging task of 

rebuilding. 

 

The IAM’s Disaster Relief Fund and District 142’s Employee Assistance Program (EAP) are prepared to offer support to our members 

affected by these storms.  

 

District 142’s EAP representatives are standing by, ready to provide any support and guidance needed by those members affected by 

the tornadoes. The IAM remains committed to supporting our members and ensuring they have a trusted source of assistance during 

disasters. 

 

If you or someone you know within the IAM family has been impacted, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the IAM Disaster Relief 

Fund for help. You will find information for your area at https://www.goiam.org/disaster-relief-guides/.  

 

You can also contact District 142 EAP representatives for assistance: Paul Shultz, District 142 EAP Director at pm.shultz@att.net 

 or (704) 907-3563 (24 Hour Confidential Voicemail) and Mack McKinney, District 142 EAP Representative at mckinneymt@aol.com.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.   Paul Shultz 

President/Directing General Chair  EAP Director 

 

 

 

JMC/PS/td 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 
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